
First Grade News  

January 9, 2017  

  

Dear Parents,  

 

Reading Workshop:  

We are continuing our unit called Appreciating Fiction through the Characters’ Eyes. 

Below are questions that are used in the classroom to extend thinking. Please use them at 

home while reading with your child.   

  
 

Phonics/Penmanship:  

This week’s words are: come, get, you, your, day.  Please use the spelling menu to 

complete at least 3 activities at home.  

 

 



Math: 

We have just finished up our unit assessment in Math.  This week your child will be bringing 

his/her assessment home for you to sign.  Please look over this and return it to your child’s 

teacher for the very next day.  Thank you for your help with this! 

 

Weaving: 

Our classes are off to a great start with weaving!  This is a wonderful activity to help 

develop the children’s fine motor skills.  If you have any extra balls of yarn around your 

house that you would like to donate, please send it in with your child.  We really appreciate 

it! 

  

  

     Respectfully yours,  

  

                         Abigail Barzottini  

                         Allison Cabezas  

                         Debbie Jacobs  


